
Next Meeting  

The next meeting will be held on December 18, 2024, at 4:30 p.m. at the Annandale 

House Meeting Room, 30 Tillson Avenue. 

Staff will be circulating 2025 meeting invites. Meetings will be booked at the Customer 

Service Centre Board Room, 10 Lisgar Avenue, beginning in 2025. The Board Room is 

readily equipped to accommodate electronic meeting needs and reduces after hours 

staff support/monitoring.   


